
 

                            No.79, Athipalayam Road,  Chinnavedampatti, Coimbatore-641049 

 

 
Web site:  www.srichaitanyaschool.net                             E- Mail :    Coimbatore@srichaitanyaschool.net 
 

August 29,2022                                          Cir:Par/2/2022 

                   CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

Dear Parents 

 

This is to inform you that August 31, 2022 Wednesday is declared as a 
holiday on the eve of Ganesh Chaturthi. 

 

“We wish you Happy Ganesh Chaturthi and we pray for a prosperous life. 
May you find all the delights of life, May all your dreams come true.” 

 

HAPPY GANESH CHATURTHI 

Regards 

 

 

Dr.Gladis Diana Sivakumar 

Principal 
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